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It is really great to be playing the bells again. We are in the learning stage but with the church members we have playing it should be sounding good soon.
Coming the first week of November the Global Methodist Church is holding their first Heartland Conference meeting in Wichita. I am excited to be going for 3 days to get the latest news and information that will be given to us. The Global Methodist Church is now open or preparing to open churches in all 50 states and many countries around the world.
Your assurance: John 10:27-29 NIV: “(27) My sheep listen to my voice; I know them, and they follow me. (28) I give them eternal life, and they shall never perish; no one will snatch them out of my hand. (29) My Father, who has given them to me, is greater than all; no one can snatch them out of my Father's hand.”
On our prayer list for this month needs to be for rain! Let’s all enjoy the nice fall weather; the snow will be here soon enough.

God’s Blessings,
Pastor Galen
